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Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Blackstone to respond to the following: 
 

• States and real estate private equity firms questioned for compliance with human rights, 

Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights, 26 March 2019 

• Letter to Blackstone from UN Special Rapporteur on the Right to Adequate Housing and the 

UN Business and Human Rights Working Group, 22 March 2019 

 
In response, Blackstone shared the link to a response it provided directly to Beatriz Balbin, Chief of 
the Special Procedures Branch of the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights, available 
here:  
 
https://www.ohchr.org/Documents/Issues/Housing/Financialization/Reply_OL_OTH_17_2019.pdf  
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